
ARSA EXEMPTION INSPECTIONS- MAY 3RD THRU JUNE 30TH 

If you have applied to get the exemption for the new ARSA sewer line you will need to do 
the following: 
 
 
-Come to the Bracken County Health Dept., Monday thru Friday between 8am and 10am. 
-Pay the $175 inspection fee and set up a time for an inspection. 
-Bring any paperwork you have for your existing septic system, the Health Dept. may or may not 
have a file for your system. 
-After you make the appointment and your inspection is completed your inspection report will be 
sent to you by certified mail. 
-You will need to sign the report, have it notarized, and turn it in to the County Judge Executive’s 
office. 
 
 
After 3:00pm, June 30, 2021, the Bracken County Health Dept. WILL NOT be doing any 
exemption inspections for the new ARSA sewer line. 
 
https://brackenhd.org/environmental 
 

 

https://brackenhd.org/environmental?fbclid=IwAR0UNYGb5gpTNXszFBS2cmGxw366kxonT3Jr5KWwPYVlXdFHlZ9W_WijBkE
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